OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, KEONJHAR DIVISION

To

Sub:

Ref:

Sir,”

Phone No- 06766-254315, email ID- dfokjr.od@gov.in

No. 1590 /6r-Mining-

Dated, Keonjhar the 9\9 ] [— 2019

The Executive Engineer,
RWS & S Division, Keonjhar

Proposal for diversion of 2.428 ha forest land proposed for construction of
Water Treatment Plant (WTP) in Champua Tahasil for execution of piped

water supply scheme.

(Proposal No. FP/OR/WATER/42503/2019, St. S1. No. 42503/2019).

During scrutiny of your above diversion proposal vis-a-vis documents, the

following discrepancies have been noticed which need to be rectified and resubmitted for
processing of the diversion proposal.

Undertakings/ Certificates to be furnished

L.

2.
3.

Payment towards Additional NPV, if so determined as per final decision of Hon’ble
Supreme Court of India.

Certificate towards payment of NPV for the forest land involved in the project.

Prior recommendation of National Board of Wildlife and prior leave of the Supreme
Court of India if the activity is to be taken up in National Park/ Sanctuary or parts
thereof.

Pending Court Matters, if any, as regards the proposed diversion proposal.

The user agency shall responsible for any loss to the flora / fauna in the surrounding
and shall take all possible measures to conserve the same

Authenticated Maps and documents to be furnished

1. SOI Topo Sheet (1:50000) showing forest land required for diversion and boundary of
adjoining forest land.
2. DGPS survey map of the proposed forest area for diversion for construction of Water
Treatment Plant (WTP).
Yours Faithfully,
Divisional Forest Officer,
4\ Keonjhar Division.
Memo NO.O} S\/l 0 /Dated 2510 /)Cf
Copy forwarded to the Tahasildar, Champua & Range Officer, Champua for
information and necessary action.
| e\

Divisional Forest Officer,
Keonjhar Division.
oM
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